

## Liquor license character reference Redu

Peter Thelin Fri, Mar 12, 2021 at 7:33 PM To: '

Dear Sir or Madam.

I am writing this reference for Rosa Bermuda, who is applying for a liquor license for Masa Hand crafted Tamales& Taqueria here in Point Richmond on 199 Park Place.

The Executive Board of the Point Richmond Neighborhood Council presented Rosa's petition for a liquor license to our membership at our General Membership Meeting on February 24th and put the petition to a vote on the 10th. It passed unanimously with the caveat that no liquor would be sold in the old basement bar.

Additionally, we find Rosa to be a cheerful, friendly, business and community-minded individual. We at the PRNC are sure she will be a conscientious owner and manager and her restaurant will make a valuable addition to our community.

Thank you for your consideration, and feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

Peter Thelin President, PRNC https://PointRichmond.org pthelin1@yahoo.com (510) 326-8108